



Pre Prep School Newsletter

Friday 14th September 2018



Happy Birthday to:

Estela 1R, Ava 1P, Layla 1R, and Iris R3



PE Lessons

Please ensure your child comes into school in their PE kit on

their PE day. P.E. kit includes white top and shorts, black tracksuit and trainers. Thank you

Day	Class
Monday	1P
Tuesday	1Q
-	1R
Wednesday	R1
	2P
Thursday	R2
	R3
	2Q

Notice to Parents/Guardians



Please do not let your child bring any toys into school. Toys can be lost or broken, which upsets children. If toys

are brought in they will be taken off your child until they home time when they will be returned.

Notice to All Year 1 & Year 2 Parents/Guardians

As children are now settled into the routine of walking down to the tennis courts of a morning could Parents/Guardians please leave the children at the gate.

Notice to Reception Parents/Guardians

As Reception children have now settled into the routine of coming into school each morning could parents/guardians please leave the children with the Reception staff at the ramp entrance to Reception.

At home time please pick your child up from the outside door of their Reception class room.

After School

When collecting your child from After School club please be aware of the entrances which will be used.

Children can be collected from the Sutton Timmis Hall from these times, please make yourself known at the window to the hall.

Monday	4.45pm
Tuesday	4.15pm
Wednesday	3.15pm
Thursday	4.15pm
Friday	4.45pm

If you collect your child earlier than this you will need to come to the Main entrance at Prep, ring the bell and then please wait outside the door until a member of staff collects the children for you.

Notice to All Parents/Guardians

All Parents and Guardians are warmly invited to visit your child's class on Monday 17th September from 3.30pm – 4.00pm

JEANS FOR GENES DAY- Friday 21st September



Changing the world for children with genetic disorders

On Friday 21st September

Please bring your child to school in their jeans (own clothes)

We are raising money for children with genetic disorders. Genetic disorders affect the lives of one in every 33 children. That's almost one child in every classroom. You can change these children's lives by wearing your jeans to school on Friday and by making a donation of £1.00 on Jeans for Genes Day.



Drama
Darlings
classes for
Year 1 & Year
2 will take
place on
Monday
lunchtime. If
you would like
your child to
take part
please see Mrs
Fraser for a
form. Limited
places only.

Tooth Fairy News

Emilia 1Q lost a tooth while in school and had a visit from the Tooth Fairy.

Congratulations to Lottie 2Q for receiving her dance trophy

OFFICIAL OPENING OF PRE-PREP



On Wednesday 12th September 2018 Mayor Joe Anderson and Councillor Murray officially opened the new Pre-Prep building. Mayor Joe Anderson and Councillor Murray visited every class and spoke to the children. They were very impressed with our lovely new building and delighted to meet our wonderful children.

Dates for the Diary

17 th September	All Pre Prep parents visiting class room 3.30pm – 4pm
21 st September	Jeans for Genes Day
27 th September	Individual School Photograph
4 th October	Harvest Festival
11 th October	Reception Open Evening for Sept 2019 4pm-6pm
12 th October	Founders Day –
	There is no school on this day – Details to follow
15 th October	on this day - Details
15 th October 17 th October	on this day – Details to follow Parents Evening Reception – Y2

G. Gannon - Head Teacher of Pre-Prep